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Comments: Lakota Law gave me some guidance in commenting on this proposal.

 

I want the Forest Service to say YES to the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal.

Please do an Environmental Assessment (EA).

Please have a Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) when the EA has been completed. 

There will be so many crises over fresh water in the coming months that keeping all pollutants out of the water in

the area is critical.

Respecting the dignity of the Lakota people and other indigenous people in the area is extremely important.

And finally you must realize that if you do not protect the water and the land, your grandchildren will despise you,

no matter how much money you leave them. 


